## DRG-CAFE 3

CERTIFICATE

0 F

COMPLIANCE

CITY OF PORTLAND Department of Health & Social Services Housing Inspections Division Telephone: 775-5451 - Extension 448 Mr. Mawrence Hancock 8 Alba Street Portland, Maine 04103

October 13, 1976

Re: Premises located at 8 Alba Street, Portland, Maine 133-C-23 DC3
Dear Mr. Hancosk:
A re-inspection of the premises noted above was made on October 8, 1976 by Housing Inspector Galley
This is to certify that you have complied with our request to correct the violation of the Mun ripal Codes relating to housing conditions as described in our "Notice of Housing Conditions" dated 12-4-75
Thank you for your cooperation and your efforts to help us maintain decent, safe and sanitary housing for all Portland residents.
In order to aid in the preservation of Portland's existing

housing inventory, it shall be the policy of this department to inspect each residential building at least once every five years. Although a property is subject to re-inspection at any time during the said five year period, the next regular inspection of this property is scheduled for 1981

LON; -1

Sincerely yours, David C. Bittenbender

Director Health & Social Services

Chief of Housing Inspections